
 

PROVIDER ALERT 

PROVIDER COUNCIL CANCELLATION 

January 6, 2020 

The Provider Council meeting for January is being canceled. Optum staff is focusing 
on supporting Providers during this transition. We plan to resume the Council 
meeting on Friday, February 14, 2020. 

We apologize for this change and look forward to talking to you all in February. 

Thank you, 
Optum Maryland Team 

If you're unable to click the links in this email, please click the text above, "View this 
message in a browser." 
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